
My name is Colin Barclay, and my address is   
 

I wish to submit my views as follows: 
I was very surprised to learn that Upper Clatford is apparently included with Goodworth Clatford 
under Tier 3 of the settlement agreement already submitted; I live in Upper Clatford, where their is 
no shop, and a completely inadequate bus service and Goodwood Clatford is about 2 miles away - a 
clear case for Tier 4. 
 
My house overlooks Pillhill Brook, which I understand to be a chalk stream; the very existence of this 
stream would be threatened if any further development involved an increase in sewage unless a 
completely new Wastewater Infrastructure was introduced BEFOREHAND to protect the local 
environment. 
 




